## YOUR FEEDBACK IS NEEDED!!!!







## **INFORMATION:**

We have exciting news and are seeking your input!

RBC has made a generous donation to four rural PMH sites (Killarney, Minnedosa, Neepawa & Virden) to be used for staff education. A committee has been established to determine how best to utilize this funding and your feedback will help guide the education planning.

TIME REQUIRED: 3 MINUTES

DEADLINE: MAY 29,2024

If you or anyone else you work with has input to share, please scan the QR code below!

